ROBINSON

BRADSHAW

jcarmichael@robinsonbradshaw.com
704.377.8341 : Direct Phone
704.373.3941 : Direct Fax

May 5, 2017

Re: Cancellation of Second Community Meeting Relating to Rezoning Petition No.
2017-037 Scheduled for May 11, 2017

Dear Area Resident:

As you are aware, we are assisting Pulte Home Company, LLC (“Pulte”) in connection
with Rezoning Petition No. 2017-037. On May 1, 2017, we mailed you a Notice of Second
Community Meeting inviting you to attend a Second Community Meeting relating to Rezoning
Petition No. 2017-037 on Thursday, May 11, 2017 at 6:30 PM at Starmount ARP Church
located at 1501 Starbrook Drive.

| am writing to let you know that theSecond Community Meeting is cancelled and it will
not be held on Thursday, May 11. The Second Community Meeting has been cancelled
because Pulte is continuing to work on revisions to its rezoning plan.

The revisions to the rezoning plan will require Pulte to hold a Second Community
Meeting, and the revisions will require a second Public Hearing before City Council. The
second Public Hearing will be held on July 17, 2017 at the earliest.

We apologize for having to cancel the Second Community Meeting, and we will stay in
touch with you regarding this matter. ;

In the meantime, should you have any questions or comments, please call John
Carmichael at 704/377-8341.

Sincerely,
ROBINSON, BRADSHAW & HINSON, P.A.
J H. Carmichael

JHC1/Ih
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